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HOLOCAUST MEMORIAL DAY

AN UPDATE FROM THE EDUCATION TEAM

As promised, you will be receiving the new style of the Termly Reports of Progress before the end of January.
As we write, they are being sealed in envelopes ready for a trip to the Post Office. We will also be sending you
an opportunity to share your views on the new format, in the form of a very brief feedback ‘Form’.

This evening, along with other members of the SLT, we will be attending Foxes Hollow to witness their produc-
tion to celebrate the love of story and reading for pleasure. Charlie and The Chocolate Factory is a familiar
tale and we are sure that the house will put on a Foxes spin, as others have in the past few weeks. We expect
the result of these projects will be an emphasis on reading and sharing stories as a regular feature in the
houses and leisure time.

*Watch this space next week for our ‘Meet The Team' item*
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GOLDEN MOMENT OF THE WEEK -~

Earlier this week, senior staff were stopped in their tracks by a student’s comment at the end =
of one of the progress reports they were proof reading.

“T want o lhave a hushand, &e+ mairivied, kave childiren, aid ﬁejra Jola as a wartress in a cafe l@ the seacide”

Staff are both inspired and driven by student feedback. We feel sure that this student will get all the support
and training she needs to achieve many of her goals.

NOTABLE VISITS/ACTIVITIES CILIERE BIERIE 1O TATER VIDED

There was much activity at the hotel on Wednesday as a result of the item on the national news regarding the
Oscars nomination. James Martin, a Belfast-based actor with Down Syndrome, has been nominated along with
his co-stars and crew, for the Best Short Film category, and will attend the ceremony on his birthday! Staff and
interested students from across the college volunteered to produce a ‘play in a day’, which was actually a video.
They sent a filmed message of congratulations to James and invited him to attend graduation day. Huge
thanks and congratulations go to the students and staff who made this happen so quickly, which was important
because we are sure there will be many requests for James’ time over the coming weeks. You can see the video
on Aurora Foxes website homepage and on out Facebook account. We will let you know if we get a reply.

MAKATON FOXES
SIGN OF THE WEEK: SNOW WORD OF THE WEEK: NEXT
Directions: Make swirling movements with Directions: see below

your hands down the front of your body
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DvS1Z38c-6s

